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Message:
As a veteran who has proudly served this country to
protect the Constitution and the democratic values
it upholds, I am writing to express my strong
opposition to the recent efforts to redraw electoral
districts in Texas outside of the regular redistricting
cycle.

The redistricting process, traditionally conducted
once every ten years after the U.S. Census, is
intended to reflect population changes—not to
serve partisan interests. The current attempt to
redraw districts mid-decade is not only
unnecessary, but it blatantly disregards the
democratic principles that countless Americans
have fought to defend.

This move appears to be a calculated effort to
manipulate the political landscape in favor of one
party, undermining fair representation and the will of
Texas voters. Gerrymandering of this nature is
unethical, and attempting it outside the standard
cycle may also be legally questionable.

As a Texan and as a veteran, I believe in a
government that represents its people fairly and
upholds the rule of law. I urge you and all
responsible lawmakers to abandon these
redistricting efforts and respect the democratic
process.

I will continue to stand up for the values I served to
protect—and that includes free and fair elections.






